
Steven E. Patnaude, LCR 
12 Keneval Avenue 

Boscawen, NH 03303 
Telephone: 603-796-2596 

Email: spatnaude@tds.net 

Pamela G. Monroe, Administrator 
N.H. Site Evaluation Committee 
21 South Fruit Street Suite 1 O 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

February 2, 2016 

RE: Replacement Transcript- SEC 2015-08 TGP (dated 01-05-18) 

Ms. Monroe: 

It has come to my attention that the Transcript of the meeting of the 

SEC Subcommittee in SEC 2015-08 held on January 5, 2018 had incorrect 

appearances noted on the first page (cover page) of the transcript. Also, 

there was an omission of a footer also on the transcript as filed. Therefore, 

after consultation with you, I am resubmitting the transcript of the January 5, 

2016 meeting with the correct appearances and addition of the footer. Please 

note that there are no other changes, substantive or otherwise, to this 

replacement transcript other than as noted above, that being the appearances 

listed at the bottom of the first page (cover page), and the addition of the 

footer, which usually appears at the bottom of each page of the transcript. 

I apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused. Thank 
you. 

Sincerely, 

Steven E. Patnaude, LCR 


